
 

News for 05/27/08 
Looking Forward 

Hi Again, 

One of the highlights of 2007 was Doug Doll, driving Jim Ford's Econo Dragster, winning 

the premier sportsman's race in the NHRA, the US Sports Nationals in the final round. 

We congratulate�the Jim Ford team and thank them�for making�dAMBEST an 

important�part of their racing project. 

Another notable achievement just this past weekend�was the team qualifying well at the 

Maple Grove Points Meet where they went several rounds.� They were the quickest F/ED 

at the races. 

I expect they will continue to improve their performance through the year resulting in 

new benchmarks. 

John 

PS:� If anybody has a copy of my 1992 Superflow Presentation on VHS, please contact 

me. 
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Visit dambest.com. 
If you do not wish to receive this News Letter, just reply with REMOVE. 

Please quote or forward the complete News Letter�to help us�remove the correct 

address. 
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